State of Florida o
Public Serbice Commisgion

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: May 18, 1995
TO: Matt Costa, Esquire

FROM: Beth Culpepper b 950003
RE: Confidentiality Files-Docket No. 93000%=6%, E-Schedules for April through
September 1993 ”

I know we have spoken about these old confidentiality files on a few previous occasions, but
I would like to clarify what it is you would like for me to do with them. Since these are
prospective schedules for 1993, I think granting confidentiality for them is unnecessary. If
you agree, please withdraw the requests, citing Document Nos. 07521-93 and 07522-93. If
you do still want these documents to be granted confidential treatment, please let me know
in writing. If I do not hear from you within 10 days, confidential treatment for these
documents will be denied. Thanks for your help.
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